
Public Briefing  from the 
 
 
 
 
June 17th, 2020 Update on COVID-19  
(as of 4:00 p.m.) 
 
The North Shore is currently in Phase C of the 
reopening plan as of Friday, June 12th: North Shore 
businesses, organizations and residents should now 
follow the Phase C guidelines on our website. 
 

Read the letter on our decision to move forward. 
 

See the NSHD Phase C detailed guidelines and the chart 
with guidance for each of the phases.  
 
Mass Gatherings Guidance: Under Phase C in the 
North Shore, it is highly recommended that both indoor 
and outdoor gatherings do not exceed 50 individuals. This 
includes, but is not limited to, events at private homes 
with non-household members; public gatherings such as 
parades, weddings, funerals, conferences, festivals, 
concerts, sporting events; and gatherings at public parks 
or other communal spaces. We remind everyone that with 
the expanded mass gathering limit, taking precautionary 
measures to reduce the risk of COVID-19 transmission is 
even more critical.  

More guidance on mass gatherings from NSHD: Click 
Here 

CDC events and mass gatherings guidance: Click Here 

Additional recommendations from the CDC on deciding to 
go out: Click Here 

 
 

 
 

COVID-19 Cases to Date 

North Shore (includes Bayside, Brown Deer, 
Fox Point, Glendale, River Hills, Shorewood, 
Whitefish Bay - as of June 17th, 2020) 
 

250 Cumulative Confirmed Cases (+2)                           
 

23 active cases being managed and monitored (+0) 
 

212 cases resolved - people have recovered and been 
removed from isolation by NSHD (+2) 
 
14 deaths (+0) 
 

1 transfer out of our jurisdiction (+0)  
 
5,055 contacts and/or suspect cases we have triaged 
and processed 

Milwaukee County (as of June 17th, 2020) 
 

9,750 Cumulative Confirmed Cases (+92) 
  
356 deaths (+4) 

Wisconsin (as of June 17th, 2020) 
 
23,454 Cumulative Confirmed Cases (+256) 
 
423,736 People with Negative Results (+9,406) 
 

712 deaths (+9)   

Gating Criteria (last updated June 15th, 2020) 
Source: MKE County Office of Emergency Management 
Dashboard under “Key Indicators” tab – updated every Mon. 
& Thurs. at 12 p.m.  
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This graph displays the total 
number of positive and 
negative test results 
received per day in the 
North Shore, as well as the 
percent of test results that 
were positive (3 day rolling 
average). A total of 
approximately 4,796 COVID-
19 tests have been conducted 
in the North Shore as of 2:00 
p.m. on June 17th.  With a 
population of approximately 
65,000 in the North Shore, this 
indicates that 7.4% of the 
North Shore population has 
been tested at this time.  
 
This is a rapidly evolving situation and we encourage you to frequently monitor the DHS website for 
updates, as well as the NSHD website. Additional information on COVID-19 can be found on the CDC 
website. 

Follow us on social media for updates:  
Facebook: North Shore Health Department  
Instagram: nshealthdept                                    
Twitter: NSHealthDept 

 

 

 


